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Dear Secretary of State for Transport,

I note that you asked National Highways to provide additional
information about the A303 Stonehenge proposal.

The response from national highways is in my opinion inadequate on
several points.

Failure to change the scheme to reduce the risk that the site would be
put on the danger list of world heritage sites.

Failure to update the carbon impact of the scheme or its alternatives.
Given that the IPCC has now described the  the need to rapidly reduce
carbon pollution as "code red", this is a critical omission and the
scheme should not proceed unless a rigorous analysis of all
possibilities have been explored to minimise the  carbon impact of the
scheme. This should include cancelling the scheme altogether so that the
total carbon impact of the scheme can be compared with the status quo
carbon.

Failure to explore alternative measures such as reducing road traffic,
and other ways of improving access to the south west.

I trust you will refer the matter back to National Highways  and request
that they provide proper responses on these points.

  Yours faithfully

  John Stott
  
  
  
  




